
At Brookview, 
our school community 
has a commitment to: 
 Increased academic 

achievement 

 Developing positive 
relationships by prac-
ticing mutual respect 

 Celebrating the diver-
sity of learning styles 
and cultures 

 Providing a safe envi-
ronment  

Where each child, each 
day, is a success!  

 

JUNE 1st  

CORE CARNIVAL  
 

JUNE 4th  

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  - 
EARLY RELEASE 2:30 p.m. 
 

JULY 17th  

REGISTRATION FOR THE 
2018/2019 SCHOOL YEAR - 
FROM NOON TO 8:00 p.m. 
****REQUIRED FOR****              
****ALL STUDENTS**** 
 

JULY 28th  

BACK TO SCHOOL           
ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
 

JULY 30th  

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL -
FULL DAY 

05-31-2018 

Upcoming Dates:  

Brookview Elementary  

1550 North Cumberland Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3050 

Fax: 317-532-3089 

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

END OF YEAR EVENTS 

 

EARLY RELEASE/BACKPACKS 

THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL WILL BE  
MONDAY, JUNE 4th.  SCHOOL WILL               
DISMISS AT 2:30 p.m. 
 

FRIDAY, JUNE 1st  
IS THE LAST DAY 
FOR BACKPACKS.  

ALL BOOKS are NOW due back to the library.  If you still have library books checked out, please return them                              
IMMEDIATELY.  Students with lost or missing books will need to pay for or make arrangements for these books before 
the end of the school year.  Questions may be directed to your child’s teacher or the office at 317-532-3050.    

PLEASE RETURN YOUR LIBRARY BOOKS 

YEARBOOKS 

As always, due 
to allergies, 
balloons are 
NOT allowed 

in the                    
building.  

ALL MEDICATION MUST BE PICKED UP 
BY THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL.                       
Please make arrangements to have your                   
student’s medicine picked up no later than       
June 4th.  All over the counter and prescription 
medication left at school will be disposed of on 

June 5th.  NO MEDICATION WILL BE 
SENT HOME WITH YOUR STUDENT!! 

NO BALLOONS! End of Year Medication Pick-Up 

 MOVING? 

If your child will 
NOT be returning 
to Brookview for 
the 2018-2019 
school year, please 
contact the office 
by June 4th.             

                      

JUNE 1st     CORE Carnival 
                      

JUNE 4th    Last Day of School, dismiss at 2:30 p.m. 

                     3rd Grade Awards  9:30 a.m.                                                                 

                     4th Grade Awards 10:30 a.m.                                                           

                     4th Grade Parade 2:10 p.m.  

 

LAST 
CHANCE         
to get your 
2017/2018                
Yearbook,             

ONLY $12.00.  

http://brookview.warren.k12.in.us/
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FREE FOOTBALL CAMP Lost and Found 

If your child is missing 
coats, hats, jackets, 
lunch boxes, or        
anything else please 
have him/her check out 
the lost and found.     
All remaining items will 
be donated to Goodwill 
on June 4th. 

Warren Youth Football 

SUMMER FOOD PROGRAM 

Free lunch served at Brookview                       
Elementary to anyone 18 years old and 
younger from June 5th to July 20th, 
Monday through Friday from                     
11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m..                                                   
(Closed Wednesday, July 4th).      

Adult meals are available for $3.00.    

Other schools serving lunch:  
Eastridge, Lakeside, Liberty Park, 
Pleasant Run, and Renaissance 

 

Summer Servings 

Warren 2018 Youth Camps 

 

 

YMCA Summer Camp 

Summer’s coming, and the 
YMCA is gearing up for an 
amazing Summer Camp                  
season!!  From playing kickball 
to shooting a bow and arrow to 
swimming, we have activities for 
all of your child’s interests!  We are offering 
camp at the Ransburg YMCA, Grassy Creek 
Elementary, as well as the Warren Early                  
Childcare Center.  Questions?  Call Sarah Sites 
at 317-407-4207. To enroll today, just go 
to www.indymca.org or call 317-484-9622. 

P T A 

If you are interested in 
being a part of one of 
our organizing teams 
for the 2018/2019 school 
year, please call the  
office at 317-532-3050 
for more information. 


